important info for Next School Year 24/25

Greetings, Putnam families!

As we gear up for summer adventures, we wanted to touch base with you on a few important
things for next school year. Please read through this list carefully...maybe even stick it on your
fridge. QR codes with links to websites are listed on the back. Have a great summer!

First Day of School: August 15, 2024

*Kindergarten Start*: Staggered start days. If your student’s last name begins with the letters
A-H, your student will start school on August 15th, but will not attend school on August 16th. If

your student’s last name begins with the letters |-Z, your student wili start on August 16th.

New Bell Schedule: Start time: 8:25am, Dismissal: 3:08pm, Doors will open at 8:10am

Before/After School Care: Now is the time to register for beforefafter school care. Two options
are available - AlphaBES1, located at Putnam and Boys & Girls Ciub of Larimer Counly, located
at 1608 Lancer Dr, Fort Collins, CO 80521 - right next to Lincoln Middle School.

Bussing: Registration for bussing is now open! If your student is riding a bus, you MUST
register for transportation. The request process will be closed for summer vacation from July
15-August 13th, so please submit your requests now.

Meet ‘n Greet/Free Backpacks: We welcome you to meet your teacher on Augusl 14th! Come
take a look around the school, drop off your school supplies, and pick up your FREE backpack!

Teacher Assignments: Teachers will be aésigned and ready to view on ParentVUE by August
10th, 2024. You can also join us for Meet ‘n Greet night on August 14th to find out who your

teacher will be!

Update Contact Info: Please make sure your contact information is up to date! Make
necessary changes in ParentVUE or call the front office 970-488-7700.

Putnam’s offices will be closed from June 3rd-August 5th. Please visit www psdschools.org for
frequently asked questions. Enjoy your summer, and we'll see you in August!




